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Yamaha Response If the Period of the Nationwide State of Emergency in Japan Is Extended 

Yamaha announces that it has decided to continue the following measures over the term of this 

emergency, if the period of the nationwide state of emergency in Japan is extended. The Yamaha 

Group continues to place the highest priority on the safety and health of our customers, business 

partners, employees and their families. 

 

1) Directly managed shops and music schools, English schools, etc.: Suspended operations 

2) Factories (including Toyooka, Kakegawa, Tenryu, Iwata): Suspended operations 

3) Offices: Work from home (Business operations have been suspended for some of the Group 

employees).  

 

The Yamaha Group’s focus is on preventing the spread of COVID-19, which is having a serious 

impact around the world. We will continue to make every effort to minimize the impact on our 

businesses while fully respecting the requests and guidance of each national and local 

government. 
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